Warch 2025
Ladybugs Class
Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Celebrate! Celebrate your child this month! Celebrate $pring!

Spring is right around the corner. How exciting! Remember to dress your child appropriately.
We will spend some time outside as it gets warmer. The children are in need of some fresh air
and space to run. Remember to dress in layers, cold mornings can change to warm after-
noons.

So celebrate this month! Celebrate Spring!

Ms. lliana
Ms. Alexis
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